

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR HEALTH AND FOOD SAFETY

Resource management and better regulation **Better regulation**

Brussels SANTE.A.1

By mail only: ask+request-7808ad7c6845@asktheeu.org

Dear Sir,

We refer to your emails to DG SANTE dated 23 March 2020, 7 September 2020, 5 November 2020 and 1 February 2021 regarding the request for information on "Medical negligence in the UK".

DG SANTE replied to you on 31/03/2020 (registration No Ares(2020 1846536) and on November 2020 (No Ares(2020)6427892).

Further, on the same subject, you sent to DG SANTE two further emails, dated 2 April 2021 and 7 June 2021, referring to them as "confirmatory application", without bringing any new factual elements to your first request.

Please note that your request was handled as a request for information (as it is not an access to documents request, to which the specific procedure regarding confirmatory application would apply).

Please also note that the Commission services are entitled to discontinue correspondence which is repetitive. Your correspondence qualifies as such, as we already provided a reply to your request and your further emails do not provide any further information or detail that would allow us to respond differently.

Therefore, we would like to inform you that we will be not answering any further correspondence on the matter.

Your faithfully,

Carmen GARAU Head of Unit